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Hi! I’m Sharon Jurd form Sharon Jurd Events and today I want to talk to 
you about trading in a tough market. Now most successful businesses 
will make their most money during the toughest of times. Why do they 
do that? Because they prepare for the tough times. When they have got 
a bit of cash flow happening and they’ve got momentum in their 
business, they put some money aside knowing that the tough times are 
going to come because usually the tough times do come in most 
businesses.  
 
They prepare for the tough times. They don’t go and spend their money 
willy-nilly, buy things that the business doesn’t need and what happens 
with business owners is they really get flamboyant with their money and 
start showing the extravagance around the business instead of still 
running that business like it is tough times and making sure that your 
expenses are as low as you can get them.  
 
The other thing is they get back to basics. What they do is they look at 
all of the basic things they were doing when they first started the 
business or what made them successful. So if you were successful 2 
years ago and now you’re not, look at what you were doing 2 years ago 
and repeat that. Sometimes yes, technology changes in advancements 
and social media so you may have to change that up but look at your 
most successful times and what you’ll find it’s not the new-age social 
media or technology.  
 
It’s really down to the basics of getting out and letting people know 
about your business and how great you are. And how you do that 
maybe in a different platform. Before it might have been going out and 
shaking hands and now it might be online but what you’ve got to do is 
get back to those basics of what you were doing when you first started 
your business or when you were most successful. Have a really good 
think about who your clients were that you were talking to, who are 
those ideal clients. Are you trying to market to everybody now or are 
you just targeting those people who are most likely to buy off you? And  
 



 

 

Trading in a Tough Market 

 
 
 
 
you will find that when you were most successful that’s where you are 
sitting in your marketing.  
 
Look back on what people you were talking to in your marketing and get 
back to talking to those people more so. In the tough times, yes you 
batten down the hatches, you cut your expenses, you increase your 
income but that should be all of the time. So if you are sitting in a tough 
time right now and you are doing these sorts of things think about doing 
them all of the time because that’s when your business will be most 
successful. And when those tough times come it won’t be waves of 
highs and lows it will actually just be a little ripple effect and you won’t 
feel those tough times as much as other businesses do.  
 
Get back to basics, slide through those tough times and do what you 
need to do during those better times.  
 
Thank you. I’m Sharon Jurd from Sharon Jurd Events and I’ll talk to you 
soon. 
 


